From: Janaea Barnard

To: PCD
Subject: affordable housing
Date: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 12:16:46 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Bainbridge Island organization. DO NOT click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi,

My husband and myself have owned a business on Bainbridge for over 6 years. That being said, we cannot afford to
live here. We have been looking throughout the country at affordable housing as I believe we do qualify. Of course,
we would love to have our actual home be on Bainbridge as it is where our heart is. If we do not figure this out soon,
we will be selling or leaving our business as it has become impossible to keep commuting.

Please consider this move to affordable housing as it is really time. | hate that Bainbridge has become so exclusive
truthfully. My husband and | had lived on Bainbridge or Poulsbo for many years. It is all just so out of reach
anymore for us. We are older so again this is very important. | am letting you know this and hope you seriously
consider such a positive move for many like ourselves. Please keep me in this loop as well. Most Sincerely, Janaea
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